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April 27, 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of our Grapeview Gators: 
 
It is the last week of April and conferencing is in full swing. Iôm hoping that soon we will have sun-
shine on a regular basis! In the world of education we consider the next month and a half our ñbusyò 
month, so I thought I would spend a little bit of time discussing what will be going on here at school.  
 
First, I want to remind you that we had a total of three (3) snow days this school year. As a result, we 
were in school on February 21 to make up one day. We will also be IN school on May 26 (the Friday 
attached to Memorial Weekend) to make up our second day. Our last make up snow day will be on 
Monday, June 19. In other words, we have had to extend the school year by one day. Some changes 
that are occurring because of that include that June 16 is no longer a noon release schedule, our end of 
year activities are pushed back a day (see inside for more details), and students will have to come back 
to school on Monday for a last day. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the school 
for clarification! 
 
The second major impact for all of us is that the month of May has evolved into ñtesting monthò for 
our students in grades 3-8. This doesnôt mean that each grade level is testing every day, only that at 
least one grade level is testing almost every day in May. This creates stress on both students and staff, 
as much as we try to minimize the pressure there is no denying that assessments can impact our school. 
I encourage you to be attentive to your childôs moods during this time and work with them on under-
standing that all anybody wishes is that they do their best effort. Minimizing appointments, trips, and 
disruptions to their daily schedule will assist them as well. If you would like to explore more about the 
testing your child is participating in and/or would like ideas for how to minimize the impact on their 
emotions, please check out the website: www.readywa.org.  
 
Finally, there is no denying that as students (and staff) become more excited for the summer months to 
arrive, behaviors tend to escalate and patience wears thin. (If you are looking for a witty ï but very 
accurate - way of understanding these last two months as either an educator or parent, take a moment 
to read the following blog post: https://edumcation.wordpress.com/2014/05/18/surviving-the-end-of-
the-school-year-tips-for-teachers-and-parents/.  I canôt endorse everything the writer says, but she does 
a wonderful job of explaining the realities of May and June!) As we finish up the year, letôs be sure to 
support one another and come along-side each other to make the end of the year a positive one.  
 
Please take the time to mark all of the pertinent dates and activities that are occurring over the next two 
months (located in this newsletter) and I truly hope you can take the time to attend our last Parent 
Night of the school year on May 18!  
 
Health & Happiness, 
 
Josie Bean 

Snow Make Up: 
 

 
We currently have 2 
snow days left to 
make up in the 
school year. Those 
dates are: 
 
 
Friday, May 26th 
 
Monday, June 19th 
 
 

http://www.readywa.org
https://edumcation.wordpress.com/2014/05/18/surviving-the-end-of-the-school-year-tips-for-teachers-and-parents/
https://edumcation.wordpress.com/2014/05/18/surviving-the-end-of-the-school-year-tips-for-teachers-and-parents/
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Your PTA wants to thank everyone that came to see the Rep-
tile Man last Friday Night! We had a blast! How about you?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This was only one of the many family fun nights this year, 
and at each event we enjoyed seeing all of the happy faces 
and fun times being had.  

Be sure that you look for our article in the next Gator Ga-
zette, because weôll be announcing the Box Top winning 
classéé. ANDéénext yearôs PTA Officers!!!  YAY!!   
 
As always, thanks for your support! Itôs all for the kids! 
Keri, Carrie, Melissa, and Michelle 
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In March our Kindergarten and 1st grade  

classes took a field trip to the Hands On  

Childrenôs Museum in Olympia. 


